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October 16, 2000

Federal Communications Commission
Equipment Authorization Division
Applications Processing Branch

7435 Oakland Mills Road

Columbia, Maryland 21046

To: Linda Elliot lelliott@fee.gov
From: Jay Sarkar .sarkar(@aprel.com

Subjer:l: FCC 1D Lebel, submit revised identification label
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Pear Ms. Ellion
The following item is in response 19 your e-mail requesting for a revised FCL identifier.

Please note that ['CC 1D nrust not be shown in cmynncnm: with other lext
;r;,formancm on the ul:-me ;ert u;fupgm;lpﬂ on ﬁ{e be.{ u; on a :-ugg.k {upumfu
ling. Rf.j'fruu ¢ b{ clion 2 #25 of .;.ﬂ:, ﬁy rﬂ’ﬁ‘-‘: a reﬂ:-ezf tckmgl‘}mpfm

[ﬂb&"f ay amrmprm:e
Response’ Attached please find revised identification label with FCC ID in accordance
with FCC format as requested by you and a second label for part 15. Ttronix has elected to
generate two labels to accommodate required agency information.

Thanking you in advance for your kind cooperation.

Best regards,
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